From: Wanda Oorlog

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 9:06 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Prevailing Winds Project

Please post on the Prevailing Winds Docket EL18-026
| am an absentee landowner with land in the proposed Prevailing Winds footprint. | am extremely against this project.

If this permit is granted, residents and landowners who have not chosen to be a part of this project will be subjected to
every negative aspect of these ugly, massive 590 foot tall turbines (much too tall to be placed in an area with

residents) simply because of where they live. They will have to endure audible and sub audible noise, shadow flicker,
sleeping problems, health issues, etc. It will be a total invasion of their life and violates their rights.

Would the Governor, the members of the PUC Commission, the big wind lobbyists, or the investors want to live within a
large wind turbine project? Probably not!!

This decision will be made by a few people, but will negatively impact landowners, residents and the wildlife in the
project’s footprint for decades. This just doesn’t seem right. A large number of residents and landowners do not want
to be invaded and ruined by more massive turbines. |implore you to deny the permit for the Prevailing Winds project.

Wanda G. Oorlog

Frisco, TX 75034





